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  FEBRUARY ADDITION- ITS LOVE MONTH! 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Save The Dates! 

01/02/24- JD Magic 

06/02/24- The Animal 

Man 

15/02/24- JD Magic  

20/02/24- Rosie the dog 

pet therapy session  

27/02/2024 Church 

Service  

29/02/2024 JD Magic 

 

 Welcome To the Priory’s February Newsletter! We 

hope everyone has had a relaxing January after the 

busy festive period. Let’s look at what we have been 

up to during January at The Priory.  

 

 

 

Trips to the local café, lots of bingo and crafts 

enjoyed by all. 

  

Take my heart, take 

my whole heart too, 

for I can’t help, 

falling in love with 

you-  

 

GUESS THE LOVE 

SONG!……………………

……… 

 



 

  We’ve enjoyed our regular fitness classes with 

Serena.  

 

Save The Dates! 

01/02/24- JD Magic 

06/02/24- The Animal 

Man 

15/02/24- JD Magic  

20/02/24- Rosie the 

dog pet therapy 

session  

27/02/2024 Church 

Service  

29/02/2024 JD Magic 

 

 Burning off all those  

Christmas Calories! 

  

  

THANK YOU FOR 

ALL THE GREAT 

PERFORMANCES 

FROM JD MAGIC! 

Look out for all the 

dates throughout 

the year to see 

Jacks great 

performances! 

 

 



 

   



 

 

 

  

We have lots of love bird residents 

at The Priory! 

MR & MRS KING 

 

Met in the late 50s at a railway while 

both working in the Royal Navy. 

Secret to a long, happy marriage: 

MR: No Secrets & not changing her 

MRS: Always Dressed to impress him, he was 

cheeky! 

MR & MRS WEEDON 

Met in a ball room in Portsmouth in the 50’s  

Secret to a long, happy marriage: 

MR: Peacefully existence of the both of us & 

LOVE 

MRS: Love and that I have always been 

placid & not made a fuss.  

MR & MRS GREENFIELD 

Met outside a Church in Cornwell and caught each 

other’s eyes! 

Secret to a long, happy marriage: 

MR: Never Argued, be happy, work it out. 

MRS: ‘giggles’ LOVE 

 

MR & MRS BEACH 

Met at a local charity in Telford. 

Secret to a long, happy marriage: 

MR: Give & take both sides  

MRS: Be patient with the husband  

 



 

  

 

 

Let’s check in with the staff! 

We said goodbye to one of our senior Health Care Assistants, Sally.  

Sally has worked closely with you all for 4 years and has now stepped into 

her new adventure as an occupational therapist assistant with the NHS. 

Thank you, Sally, for all your hard work and dedication to The Priory, you will 

be missed! 

 

 

Thank you for a great 

start to 2024. We will 

see you next month 

with lots more to 

share! 

The Priory Wellington 

x 

 

 
 

  

 Look out for your new seniors!  

Nivi & Lorayne 

Nivi & Lorayne have worked at The Priory for 

nearly 3 years now supporting you all with your 

daily activities and routine. Both are now Senior 

Health Care Assistants, Congratulations both and 

well deserved for your hard work. 

       

 


